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News release 
Punting on the Avon pop-up opening 

 

Punting on the Avon pop-up opening for the winter school holidays 

 
Christchurch Attractions, operator of iconic tourism attractions in Christchurch and Canterbury, will be 
re-opening Punting on the Avon for the winter school holidays. 

Punting on the Avon will be open for a three-week period between 4-25 July from the historic Antigua 
Boat Sheds. The eco-friendly attraction will be open from 10am and 3:30pm, with woollen blankets and 
hot water bottles available as an added touch. Bookings are essential and can be made through the 
Christchurch Attractions website. 
 
We look forward to having the punts on the water with our guests on board. Our punters have been 
undertaking maintenance of the punts and other equipment during our closure. “While it may be winter, 
we make sure that our guests have a wonderful eco-friendly experience as they move quietly along the 
Avon River. We look forward to welcoming customers back to our site at the Antigua Boat Sheds” says 
Sue Sullivan, Chief Executive Officer of Christchurch Attractions.  
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About Punting on the Avon 

 Operating Christchurch’s iconic punts on the scenic Avon River since 1986  
 Punting on the Avon offers relaxing and informative tours with departures from the historic 

Antigua Boat Sheds in central Christchurch 
 Punting on the Avon is eco-friendly, allows guests to get up close to the river’s flora and 

wildlife and is Qualmark Gold accredited 

 

For further information and images, please contact: 

 

Emma Thomson  

Tel: +64 27 436 0117 

Email: emma@christchurchattractions.nz 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  


